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Bylaws & Faculty Code Meeting 
Minutes—January 28, 2020 

 
Present: Elvin Delgado, Jason Dormady, Mary Radeke, Stephen Robison 
Absent: None 
Guests: None 
 
 Meeting was called to order at 3:32 p.m. Minutes of November 25, 2019 and January 14, 2020 
were approved as written. 
 
Chair Updates 
 Jason contacted Lila Harper and Gary Bartlett. Both are former chairs of BFCC, but neither have 
any member of the code language about the student member on the Curriculum Committee being a 
voting member or not. EC may want to consider talking with the ASCWU student representative and get 
their perspective in order to keep things fair. If BFCC makes decisions or language changes without 
consultation, it could send the wrong message to students.  
 
EC Updates 
 a. EC feedback on corresponding CWUP/Faculty Code language 
 Elvin talked with Walter who indicated to send the CWUP language document whenever it is 
ready. 
 
Faculty Code Revision 
 a. Review updated draft 
 The updated CWUP corresponding language will be added after feedback from EC.  
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m. 
 
 
Next Meeting: 
February 11, 2020 
3:30 p.m. 
Barge 304 


